
  
  
  
  

  Meeting with ASE's Chairman of the Board and Board of Securities
Investors' Association 

  Event  

  July 18, 2019 04:26PM  

  
  

 

  

Today,  Thursday (July 18, 2019)  The ASE's Chairman of the Board, Dr. Kamal Al-Qudah met the
Board of Securities Investors' Association, with the presence of the ASE's Executive Management
Officers to discuss issues related to securities sector in order to revive investments and trading at the
ASE. This meeting is one of the meetings and dialogues that the ASE is keen to hold with the related
parties to enhance confidence in the ASE, investment and trading in the public shareholding
companies' shares. 
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